
Original Message----- 
From: website@co.skagit.wa.us [mailto:website@co.skagit.wa.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2012 10:35 AM 
To: Planning & Development Services 
Subject: PDS Comments 
 
Name : Evan L. Swanson 
Address : 11843 Frans Ridge Ln. 
City : Mount Vernon 
State : WA 
Zip : 98273 
email : evanswanson@msn.com 
Phone : 360-757-8702 
PermitProposal : PL11 0240  Art Jensen 
Comments : I am writing to express my concern and disapproval about the above 
proposal to change the residential designation in my neighborhood.   I am most 
concerned about the change of the rural character of this neighborhood and impact 
of the potential loss of views of Padilla Bay and the Laconner flats areas.  By 
changing the residential designation, you invite continual and incremental 
expansion of other rural intermediate areas.  Who will be next?  The neighbors to 
the east or south of these parcels?  Please stop the sprawl and increased density 
of this area and encourage growth in the urban areas. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Evan Swanson 
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